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I am writing to express my strong support for the implementation of in-person voting  

with a requirement for a government-issued ID. As a concerned citizen who values  

the integrity of our electoral system, I believe that such a measure is crucial for  

preserving the trust, transparency, and security of our elections.  From the 

testimonies I’ve read, those that are opposed to this bill, obviously didn’t read the bill. 

People seem concerned that they will not be able to vote by mail if they are elderly or 

handicapped. That is not the case. 

“Allows an elector to request a ballot that may be voted by mail if the elector is unable 

to vote in person on the date of the election.” 

 


